
Letter of Support 
 

Organized by Oppland Media, Civil Helicopter Southeast Asia Summit 2014 will be 

held on Nov. 19th-20th in Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia. This summit will be gathering over 

300 local and international Helicopter fellows for pre-scheduled B2B meetings with 

offshore operations, law enforcement, and Emergency Medical Services (EMS) 

vendors in the conference. Offshore Helicopter & EMS application, pilots training, 

MRO and leasing will be the important issue we are going to discuss in the 

conference. 

 

We are pleased to inform you to that AHS International is one of the Supporting 

Organizations of the summit. For the common goal of promoting the development of 

the helicopter industry, we believe together with Oppland, we will make more 

contributions and CHSA 2014 will be a perfect occasion to capitalize on the fast 

expanding helicopter opportunities in South East Asia, strengthen your leadership 

branding, gain visibility and increase market awareness, demonstrate your product 

value proposition and develop partnerships with key local prospects. 

  

About AHS International 

AHS International – The Vertical Flight Technical Society – is the world's only 

international technical society for engineers, scientists and others working on 

vertical flight technology. We bring together industry, academia and governments to 

tackle the toughest challenges in vertical flight. Since being founded in 1943 as the 

“American Helicopter Society,” we have led technology, safety, advocacy and other 

initiatives, and have been the primary forum for interchange of information on 

vertical flight technology. We are the global resource for information on vertical 

flight technology. Visit www.vtol.org for more information. 

 

We look forward to warmly welcoming you to Civil Helicopter Southeast Asia Summit 

2014!  

  

 

 

Michael J. Hirschberg 

Executive Director 

AHS International 

http://www.vtol.org/

